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2 May 2009
Field Fisher Waterhouse
27" Floor
City Tower
Piccadilly Place
Manchester
M1 4BD

FAQ: Sarah Ellson

Dear Ms. Elison,

GENERAL MEDICAL COUNCIL —Dr JANE BARTON

Thank you for your letter dated 1 May referring to the FTPP hearing due to
commence on 8 June.2009.

At the present time, please be advised that I will be unable to attend as a witness on
11 June only and I would be grateful if you would consider that when formulating the
running order.

To assist me in preparing a witness statement relating to my step-father (Arthur Denis
Brian Cunningham), would you please advise me which of the expert witnesses will

be called in person and/or have their reports read out, and which, if any, are to be
disregarded or suppressed.

With kind regards,
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